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CETLA's 20th Anniversary

Conference Theme
"The Next Frontier: AI and Beyond.”

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2023
9:30AM TO 2:30PM

CALL FOR
PROPOSALS

The Center for Excellence in Teaching, Learning, and
Assessment (CETLA), will mark a significant milestone as it
celebrates its Twentieth Anniversary. To commemorate this

SCANTO momentous occasion, we are excited to announce our
SUBMIT PROPSAL upcoming conference, "The Next Frontier: Al and Beyond."
This conference promises to be a platform for
groundbreaking discussions, insightful presentations, and
the exchange of innovative ideas.

We invite Howard University Faculty to participate by
submitting proposals to serve on presenters’ panels and/or
to share digital poster board that will contribute to the
vibrant tapestry of knowledge-sharing and exploration at
this remarkable event.

Access the link below to for more information and to
submit your proposal.




